
2019 CIC Medical Volunteer Supply Letter 12.9.15 

 

2019 Chosen International Pathfinder Camporee 
 
Dear Medical Team Volunteers, 
 
The Chosen International Pathfinder Camporee is quickly approaching and things will speed 
up and even more so as we get closer. I will be sending information periodically and hopefully 
won’t overwhelm you with the information that comes your way.  
 
Each one of you is about to contribute to a phenomenal experience for our campers and it may 
be a life-changing event in more ways than you can imagine. I’m sending this list as a reminder 
and I will continue to send reminders over the next weeks to months.  
 

PLEASE: 
 Bring your own stethoscope and make sure it is marked and able to be identified by the 

owner. 

 Bring whatever other personal supplies/equipment that will allow you to are for patients 

– BP cuff, scissors, smile, and positive attitude. 

 Please provide the CYE office with a copy of your license as well as bring a copy with 

you for our records in the medical building. Without this we cannot allow you to 

volunteer in this capacity. 

 Please bring a copy of your signed and current CPR card. 

 Plan for ALL types of weather – cold, hot, rainy, humid, muddy, and just right! 

 Please plan to attend an orientation meeting and meet & greet meeting – date and time 

to be announced as we get closer. 

 IF you are not able to attend this meeting at this time please report to the medical 

building ASAP upon arrival. 

 It is important that you have plans for meals as the days can be long and we want to 

make sure that you are well nourished and hydrated. 

 Come prepared to work hard, have fun, develop relationship, and make a difference. 

 Pray for the safety of every person who attends the camporee. 

 Pray that we will be a witness to each person we work with. 

 Contact me with any questions – kregfam@charter.net 

 I will be arriving on the Sunday before the official start date and I look forward to 

working with and meeting each of you in August.  My cell phone is: 715-573-0268 

 
Thank you in advance for your willingness to volunteer your time and talents to our 
Pathfinders, their staff, and our Lord!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamela Krueger, RN, MSN  


